
The ice rinks will open as soon as conditions allow. Traditionally in mid-December. We strive to
maintain the ice to allow for as long of a skating season as possible and will notify residents by email
and through the website www.lakesummerside.ca once the ice is open for the 2024/2025 Season.

Stay off the ice until the ice thickness is safe to
allow traffic. 

Do not throw rocks onto the ice as this impairs the
ice skating quality

Stay off the ice until maintenance staff has had the
chance to do their work and the SSRA has
announced it is safe for traffic. As you might see
staff on the ice surfaces, it does not mean it is safe
for residents and guests. The staff performs
comprehensive ice thickness testing on the
throughout the lake. (Lake ice thickness varies on
depth of the water, shoreline thickness will be
thicker than ice out further) Thin ice signs will be in
place during the process

LAKE ICE & LEISURE RINK RULES

ONCE THE ICE HAS BEGUN TO APPEAR

No gas powered equipment of any kind is
permitted on the ice. This means no snow
blowers, ice augers, water pumps, quads
etc.

Alcohol is not permitted on Summerside
Residents Association property.

Ice fishing holes are not permitted within
five meters of any prepared skating surface.

Ice fishing huts are not permitted to remain
on the ice after park hours.

After hours park usage is not permitted.

The ice is not available for booking or rental at any time and is
only closed during severe weather or dangerous ice conditions.

Please report any trespassing to the main office at
780.497.7558 during regular business hours or 780.756.6772
to reach the beach staff during regular park hours.


